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Animal Welfare Mission Statement

Harris Ranch Beef Company is committed to the humane 
treatment of animals.  As an integrated company we have 
long recognized the value of treating animals in the most 
humane manner possible.  Harris Feeding Company and 
Harris Ranch Beef Company will continue to maintain this 
trust and confidence within the surrounding communities 
and with our customers.  As stewards and custodians of the 
animals from our feedlot all the way through our harvest 
and processing facility, we assure the best possible 
treatment of our animals.  In the event the company finds it 
necessary to purchase cattle through outside sources, they 
will also be responsible to assure the same stringent animal 
handling policies are followed.


